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Lights on Afterschool 

Thursday, October 22nd, is Lights on Afterschool.  It is a 

nationwide event that celebrates afterschool programs and their 

important role in the lives of children, families, and communities. 

Each LSH program will be doing a virtual event that families are 

invited to participate in. 

★ Emmeline Cook: Family Game Night with Webster Stanley  

★ Jefferson: Get to Know Aaron & Kahoot 

★ Merrill Elementary: Kahoot with Webster Stanley 

★ Roosevelt: Kahoot Game & Google Breakout Rooms 

★Washington: Family Game Night with Webster Stanley  

★Webster Stanley: Kahoot Game 

 

 

LSH/MELT Food Truck Night 

Thursday, October 29th, from 4:00-5:30 pm is our Food 

Truck Night.  We will be giving back to our LSH/MELT families by 

providing them free meals for the evening!  We will have two 

central locations, Perry Tipler Middle & Webster Stanley 

Elementary. All families will need to register on this link by 

Monday, October 19th: ​CLC Food Truck Form 

If you have any questions, please contact your site coordinator! 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYep_D0cN7fnPds3wN-9iYbbmn-iOqgxJ-2XPBbnpgQENFCw/viewform
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UWO Extension 4H with 3rd Grade 

The 3rd graders at Roosevelt Elementary were able to 

participate in fun STEM lessons through virtual meetings with 

Sarah Thompson!  They loved getting to interact with her and 

learn more about 4H.  One of the activities that they did was to 

build a tower out of spaghetti noodles, string, and masking tape 

that would support a marshmallow at the top.  It was harder than 

it seemed, but we figured out how to do it!  Try it at home and 

see if you can do it too! 

 

 

 

Message from your Coordinators 

Hey Everyone!  We just wanted to say that we are here for 

you during this challenging time.  We appreciate all that you are 

doing to stay safe & hopefully, we will be back in school soon! 

Please reach out to us if we can help support you in any way or if 

you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

*This program is funded in cooperation with the Oshkosh Area School District and the 
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant 
Program.* 

 

 

 

 


